
  Stanton Community Schools March 20, 2018

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Upcoming School Event Info        
 
 

Wednesday March 21 
High School Scholastic Contest 8:30am @ NECC 
*Bus Leaves at 7:40am – Returns Approx 2:45pm* 

 
State Speech Send Off @ 2:50pm 

*Dismiss Cheer and Band @ 2:40pm* 
*Van Leaves @ 3pm & Returns Approx 8pm on 3-22* 

 
Thursday March 22 

County Government Days For All Juniors 
*Dismiss at 8:30am – Returning Approx 3pm* 

 
State Speech @ Kearney 

*On 3-21 Van Leaves @ 3pm & Returns Approx 8pm 3-22*
 

Friday March 23 
Teacher Inservice (Grades Day) 

 
Class C All State Band Concert Send Off @ 11:25am 

Dismiss Cheer and Band @ 11:15am 
*Van Leaves at 2pm and Returns Approx 11pm on 3-24* 

 
K-12 Early Dismissal @ 11:35am 

 
Saturday March 24 

Class C All State Band Concert 5pm @ Kearney 
 

Sunday March 25 
No Academic or Athletic Events 

 
Monday March 26 

HS Jazz Festival @ NECC 
*Dismiss Students at 10am – Will Return approx 4pm* 

 
EHC Quiz Bowl 5pm @ Bancroft Rosalie 

*Dismiss Students at 2:45pm* 
 

Tuesday March 27 
Varsity Girls & Boys Track Invitational  

12:30pm @ Stanton 
*Dismiss Students at 10:05am* 

 
Breakfast for Today – Biscuit and Gravy 

Lunch for Today – Chicken Noodle Soup, Crackers, Carrots, Fruit and Milk 
 
 
 

The 2018 Volleyball Team will be selling Mustang Gear until April 4th.  How this 
fundraiser works it only benefits the players:)  Please, contact a 2018 Volleyball Player  

if you are interested in purchasing some Mustang Gear:) 
 

Cheer/dance tryout meeting Wed 21st at 7:15, anyone in grades 8-11 welcome 
 

There will be a Speech Send Off on Wednesday March 21st at 2:50pm. 
 

There will be a Class C All-State Band Send off on Friday March 23rd at 11:25 am.  
 

The Stanton Community Club is looking for volunteers to help with the fish fry on Friday 
March 23rd, from 5:00-8:00 at the VFW. This would be a great way to get 3 volunteer 

hours for graduation. If interested, please contact Joyce Kment at  
402-439-2313 or Cindy Krentz at 402-439-5500. Information is also posted on the 

volunteer board. 
 


